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South Australian Regional Bridge 
Upgrades 
Onkaparinga Valley Road, Balhannah 

 

We are upgrading a series of bridges and culverts across 
regional South Australia to extend the service life of the 
structures and improve safety for road users. 

What’s happening: 
Following the suspension of works in late 2023, works to replace the 
bridge over Junction Creek, on Onkaparinga Valley Road, near Bridge 
Street, Balhannah will recommence shortly.  

How this affects you: 
To safely facilitate these works, traffic will be reduced to a single 
lane on Onkaparinga Valley Road with temporary traffic signals in 
place to control the direction of traffic.  

Speed restrictions will also be in place throughout the work area for the 
duration of the project. Please take extra care when workers are on 
site.  

Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when 
travelling through the area. Please see map overleaf for details. If night 
works are required, advance notice will be provided to residents in the 
vicinity of the works. 

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/SARegionalBridges 
• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880

 When 

Monday, 29 January - 
late August 2024.  

Hours of operation 

Monday – Saturday  
7am – 5pm 

Where 

The bridge over Junction 
Creek, on Onkaparinga 
Valley Road, near Bridge 
Street, Balhannah. 
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